
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #06-02-2024 

Date:      6/15/2024 

Subject: Prescott 4th of July Rodeo Parade 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This year the parade will be held on Saturday, July 6th.  The following 
information regarding this event is for disseminating the event’s info to 
assist the membership in preparing to attend this event. If you are planning 
on a hotel/motel reservation, then it is recommended that you do so at your 
earliest convenience. Staging location, parade route, and general parade 
rules and regulations can be reviewed on the Perch Base website in the 
“Sailing Orders”. The Base Commander, George Woods, needs a head 
count for attendees at Tom Warners (Gudgeon Base, Prescot Valley) open 
house ASAP.  Plan on taking a chair for the People Trailer.  Additional 
Flash Traffic will follow as additional information becomes available. 

  

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 

 


